
 
 
SUBJECT: Fall 2022 housing scholarships available  
  
Hello, residents!  
  
Did you know University Housing offers scholarships to non-first-year students living on campus? For fall 
2022, four $1,000 scholarships will be available through the Jim Day Housing Scholarship Fund.   
  
Applications are open and are due March 31.  
Applicants must:   

•         Be current UGA undergraduate students with an on-campus room assignment   

•         Complete the application in its entirety and submit by March 31, 2022   

•         Have demonstrated financial need as determined by the UGA Office of Financial Aid   

•         If awarded a scholarship, commit to living on campus for the 2022-2023 academic year   

•          The application includes a short essay focused on your experiences with and 
contributions to the on-campus community.  

  
MORE INFORMATION AND APPLICATION  
  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421  
 


